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PSA visits to Joe Gqabi District: Engage with your Union 

representatives and officials   
 

The PSA’s Provincial Office in Gqeberha is excited to announce that its Organising/Marketing Officer will 

be visiting the Joe Gqabi District accompanied by FTSS and FTOB. This visit will create an opportunity for 

all members to engage with the Office and representatives to raise concerns and receive valuable 

information. The PSA requests all shop stewards to avail themselves, including their constituencies and 

even prospective members, for this visit. There will be information desks and one-on-one engagements to 

create a platform for private queries or concerns. 

 

Planned dates and towns to be visited 

07/10/2024 Dordrecht and Indwe 

08/10/2024 Barkley East  

09/10/2024 Sterkspruit   

10/10/2024 Telle Bridge 

11/10/2024 Lady Grey and surroundings  

14/10/2024 Sterkstroom, Molteno and Burgersdorp 

15/10/2024 Venterstad and Burgersdorp 

16-17/10/2024 Aliwal North 

18/10/2024 Aliwal North and Jamestown 

 

For more information, please contact the Organising/Marketing Officer, Mxolisi Nyandu, on 082 880 8968 

/ mxolisi.nyandu@psa.co.za. Members with 15 years or more membership will be offered beautiful T-

shirts during these visits as token of appreciation. 

 

Your participation and engagement are important. Let us continue working together to ensure that your 

voices are heard, and your needs are met. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: EASTERN CAPE (GQEBERHA AREA) 

02-10-2024 
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